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Hello-
I am writing to put my 2 cents of opinion concerning the neurotoxin imidacloprid. I am against
spraying it on the oyster beds. Scientists admit they don't know the risks and that it has immediate
adverse impacts on the tidal critters. Add that to the fact that it will kill only 60to 80% o the ghost
shrimp which means the resulting shrimp will have resistance to imidacloprid. This band aid
approach is unacceptable. Our marine waters have too many pollutants as it is. I will quit eating
oysters if this chemical is used.
Please reject this plan.
Thank you,
Cavin Richie
 


